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                            P.O. Box 264, Penngrove, CA 94951 

Resource Guide 

Board of Directors: 
President, Joe Pedrani 
Vice President, ScoƩ Finley 
Secretary, Kim Hanson 
Treasurer, Julie Hanson 
Director, Stan Pronzini 
Director, John Rossi 
Director, Nick Bursio 
Director, Bob Moreƫ 
Director, Dan Colville 

Executive Committee: 
Bill Fishman  

Finance and Budget Committee: 
Julie Hanson, Treasurer 
Jill MarƟn, CPA 

Clubhouse Committee: 
Dan Colville 

  

Penngrove Clubhouse & Park 
Rental:  Bev Palm    707-782-1183 

Park Committee: 
Kim Hanson      
ScoƩ Finley 
Don Barella - Maintenance Supervisor  

Membership Chairperson: 
Chuck Lucas 
 

Media Contact: Lyndi Brown 
 

Fundraising Committees: 
Italian Night - Joe Pedrani 

Crab Feed - Roland Mellor  

Corned Beef and Cabbage 
Stan Pronzini 

Truckers Ball - Roland Mellor & 

 Julie Hanson  

Rotary Bike Ride - Dan Colville                  

July Celebration - Board of Directors       

Hawaiian Luau - Kim Hanson                          

Social Affairs Committee: 
Lolli Evevich & Bob Moreƫ, Bar 
Jan Johnson, Monthly Raffle            
 

By-Laws and Legal Commi ee 
Bill Fishman 
 

 

Next Membership Meeting: Wednesday, June 6 at 6:30 pm 
 

Next Directors Meeting: Tuesday, June 12 at 6:00 pm 

Petaluma High agriculture student Jose Gutierrez has been named 
winner of the Bill King Award from the Penngrove Social Firemen. 

 
The award recognizes students who display aptitude for the trades. 
Petaluma High teacher Jake Dunn Dunn praised Jose for his work 

ethic and polite demeanor. 
 

Gutierrez received the MIG Welder to help him pursue a career in the 
hands-on trades. 

 
The award was created in 2014 to honor the legacy of Bill King, 

former Petaluma High School agriculture teacher and a member of 
Penngrove Social Firemen. King passed away on Nov. 2, 2014. 

Petaluma High Student wins Bill King Award by 
Penngrove Social Firemen 

 

 
 

Jake Dunn, agriculture mechanics teacher at Petaluma High School 
presents Jose Gutierrez with the Bill King Award. 

 



 
 
 

 

   

PSF Monthly Meeting – Wednesday, May 2, 2018 
 
Meeting called to order at 6:32 pm. 
John McGinnis led the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Treasurers Report read by Julie: 
General Checking           $87,955.11 
Petty Cash                 $450.00 
Poppy Savings            $39,536.65 
Total                      $127,941.76 
Exchange Bank Ball Field Fund           $1,425.80 
 
Julie reminded us the dinners are $12.00. So, if you have $10.00 tickets they are ok to use but please 
add $2.00. 
 
There are 20 outstanding membership renewals pending. We appreciate you being part of the 
organization, so please send in your dues and enjoy the coming events.  
  
Julie thanked everyone for the well-wishes while recovering from her shoulder surgery. It’s nice to 
have her back. 
 
Lisa and Craig Jacobson announced the Bill King Memorial Award. Lisa talked about Bill’s inspiration 
to all his students while teaching at Petaluma High School. Juke Dunn, a former student of Bill’s and 
current teacher of the Welding/Ag class, presented the award to his student, Jose Gutierrez, for his 
outstanding welding skills. Jose received a MIG Welder and was very grateful. He thanked PSF and 
his family for the support. A generous anonymous PSF member donated two welders to Petaluma 
High School. 
 
Old Business: Reminder that the Trucker’s Ball is coming on Saturday, May 5th, followed by the 
Rotary Bike Event, chaired by Dan Colville, on Saturday, May 19. 
 
New Business: A letter was received from Ray stating that he and Patty are retiring from the PSF. 
They will be unable to be the Grand Marshals at the July Parade. The BOD will discuss a 
replacement. 
 
Greg Karracker thanked everyone for their $252.00 donation to the RAFD at the April meeting.  
 
New Guests: none 
 
Margaret Sheppard was concerned if there will be enough picnic tables available for the parade BBQ. 
Scott assured her there will be, even if the new ones are not finished. We can fall back to the old 
tables one more time, if necessary.  
 
Thank you to Robin Booth, her daughters (Courtney and Caitlin), PW Scoggins, Chuck Lucas, his 
grandson (Caden), Curtis Wall, and Sidney Wall, who prepared a delicious Cinco De Mayo meal.  
Cooks for June TBA. (A fly on the wall heard it may be Joe and Patsy, and Dan and Tracey.) 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:50 pm. 

Longtime member and former PSF President Joel Reiter  
passed away unexpectedly on May 17.  

Our condolences to his family. 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PSF Board Meeting - Tuesday, May 8, 2018 held at Joe Pedrani’s home 
 
All present, with one guest: Roland Mellor 
Meeting came to order at 6:10 pm. 
 
Discussion:  
- Julie will take over the tasks involving postage stamps, mailings, and all clerical tasks. 
- Need more lights in fireplace room. Perhaps a fan with light like we have in the main hall? Bob Moretti 
can install. 
- Need to repair lock in women’s bathroom. 
- Need to secure current pricing to replace fence in park. Scott will handle this. 
- Need a list of repairs/needs for Clubhouse and Park and bring to next meeting 
 
Motions:  
- Motion made to revise our position with the Penngrove Community Park, as outlined in the May 
Newsletter. Dan 1st, Joe 2nd, all in favor to not to charge the Church for use of the park for their 120-yr. 
Celebration. They are generous in letting PSF use their parking lot for events. The Church will incur any 
garbage expense. 
- Membership Drive Booth approved for the July Celebration. Motion 1st from Joe, 2nd from Stanley, all 
in favor. Banner can be used throughout the year at other events and locations to promote PSF.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:49 pm.   

 

Upcoming Events 
 

  PENNGROVE CELEBRATION and PARADE  
  June 30 & July 1, 2018 (Volunteers needed)  

Applications available at penngrovesocialfiremen.org  
or at JavAmore Café 794-1516 

  Board of Directors, Chairpeople 
 
  HAWAIIAN LUAU & DRAWING  
  September 8, 2018 
  Kim Hanson, Chairperson 
  

 

Saturday, June 30, 2018 
Rancho Adobe Firefighters Breakfast, Penngrove Station 

Served from 7 am until 11 am 
 

Sunday, July 1, 2018 
Biggest Little Parade on Main Street, Penngrove 

Starts at 11 am, sharp 



 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Space Available 
Call: 707‐795‐3298 


